
To the members of the Balkan Society of Geometers (SBG) 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

We are facing a special situation. 

 

Professor, Ph.D. Constantin Udriste, the president of the SBG, left us forever, on May 6, 2023. 

Following informal collegial discussions with some members of the SBG, a solution regarding 

the future management and ensuring the good functioning of the SBG in the future was not 

outlined. 

 

Taking this fact into account, I was empowered by the SBG Management Office to convene a 

General Meeting of SBG members, in which to discuss the (possible) dissolution of the Society. 

It is not an easy decision, considering the prestige and scientific influence of SBG. Therefore, I 

am asking the members of SBG to participate in an online meeting, in which to vote on the 

proposal to dissolve SBG. 

 

The meeting will take place on the Zoom platform, on July 8, 2023, at 5 p.m. The access link is: 

 

........................... 

 

Topic: BSG meeting 

Time: Jul 8, 2023 05:00 PM Bucharest 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://ase.zoom.us/j/83552425965 

 

Meeting ID: 835 5242 5965 

Passcode: 592846 

 

.............................. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

BSG Vice President, 

 

Prof. Gabriel-Teodor Pripoae 

 

Bucharest, June 28, 2023 
 


